

August 14, 2008

213 W. Institute Place, Suite 209 P 312.924.4220 Chicago, IL 60610 AUG 2 0 2008 KELLY LAW OFFICES

www.onestepcamp.org

OFFICERS/DIRECTORS

Edward S. Baum, M.D. Chairman Emeritus

Howard M. Denenberg President

Sander Berman Vice President

Alan C. Kromer

Vice President

John W. Loeb Vice President

Edwin Shinitzky Secretary

Allen Kutchins

Treasurer

DIRECTORS

lan Berliner
John Cocciemiglio
Steve Dry
Gregg Fisher
Cary Goldman
Don Liebentritt
Diane Mesh
Kasey Mueller
William E. Murphy
Pat Redman
Penny Yoselle

SUPPORT STAFF

Jacob Drescher
Executive Director
Jeff Farkas
Recording Secretary
Genie Kutchins
Corresponding Secretary
Jackie Rorrer
Development Coordinator

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your generous Big Bikes For Little Tykes Motorcycle Rally donation of to Children's Oncology Services, Inc. Your support enables us to operate the One Step At A Time programs for kids with cancer.

Each year, nearly 350 children participate in the One Step At A Time programs. These programs allow kids to enjoy the simple joys of childhood despite their diagnosis.

Pediatric cancer often places an enormous financial burden on a family. For this reason, the fees for our camps and programs are set at just a fraction of the actual cost and are often waived entirely. Your generosity helps us keep our promise to never turn a child away.

On behalf of our volunteers, board of directors and especially our campers, thank you.

Sincerely,

Genie Kutchins

Corresponding Secretary

G. Kutchins

Children's Oncology Services, Inc.

*One Step At A Time camps and program are operated and funded by Children's Oncology Services, Inc., a registered 501(c)3 non-profit charitable organization. No goods or services were received in exchange for this contribution.